Altar Server Meeting for Parents
Tuesday, 28th November

St. Patrick’s Church, Clogher at 7pm
St. Patrick’s Church, Eskra at 8pm

A meeting for Parents of the Year 6 and 7 pupils  from St. Patrick’s P.S., Eskra takes place in St. Patrick’s Church, Eskra on Tuesday 28th November at 8pm. This meeting is in preparation for reintroducing the Altar Servers.   
Mrs. Martha Smyth the Clogher Diocesan Coordinator of Safeguarding Services will be present at the meeting. It is hoped that many parents will come along and find out what the procedures are for Altar Servers.
The same meeting will take place in St. Patrick’s Church, Clogher on Tuesday, 28th November at 7pm.  If it suits you better to come to Clogher at 7pm please feel free to do so.
Looking forward to seeing you tomorrow.
Canon Noel McGahan



